





## We Attended TURSAB Tourism Congress

At the Tourism Congress held in Antalya between 19-21 November 2021, the development of tourism after the pandemic was discussed. While tourism movements are expected to increase by 30-35% in 2022, an increase of up to 50% would not be a surprise.

## We Welcomed 2022 in Our New Office Our moving process, which started on 01.09.2021, has been completed. Hybrid Red Room is at your service. TEL: +90 242 505 88 05

E-MAIL: <u>redroom@antlink.com.tr</u> E-MAIL 2: <u>ops@antlink.com.tr</u>





Blue Room, which provides hotel and flight ticket reservation, transfer and road assistance and towing services, will be in front of you digitally in 2022. In addition to the blueroom@antlink.com.tr e-mail address, you will also be able to submit your requests via our website when completed.

We have successfully transferred many patients in 2021 with our fast, reliable local ambulance service network. We contributed to safe travels with the transfer timelines we prepared, flight and document controls, and special PCR Covid tests when necessary.



## New Hearse is at Your Service

Ford Transit Custom, which joined our vehicle group at the end of 2021, was put into service after completing its project and car modifications. Our new car can carry 4 deceased at the same time, with a cooling capacity of up to +3 oC.





Altındağ Mah. 100. Yıl Blv. No:12/202 Muratpaşa / Antalya TÜRKİYE
20242 505 88 05
redroom@antlink.com.tr
ops@antlink.com.tr

www.antlink.com.tr